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Bourns® Model B0500T, B1250T and B2000T  
Telefuse™ SMD Power Cross Protection Fuse Products Discontinued

- Recommended Replacement Products Now Available -

In accordance with our ongoing product lifecycle management procedure, Bourns identified 
select Telefuse™ SMD Power Cross Protection Fuse products to be transferred to an End of 
Product Life status. 

Bourns discontinued the Model B0500T, B1250T and B2000T Telefuse™ SMD Power Cross 
Protection Fuse Products listed below with an effective date of June 30, 2017. Products purchased 
during this End of Product Life transition period were covered by Bourns’ standard warranty. Last 
Time Buy orders for these products were considered non-cancellable and non-returnable.

December, 2018 Update: Recommended replacement products are now available. The replacement 
devices are functionally equivalent and are pin-to-pin compatible. Please contact the Bourns team of 
Field Application Engineers if you have any questions regarding the suggested replacement parts and 
your application requirements.

Please plan for the following deadlines:
Last time buy date: June 30, 2017
Last time ship date: December 31, 2017

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact 
Customer Service/Inside Sales.

Obsolete
 Part Numbers

Recommended Replacement
 Part Numbers

B0500T SF-3812TM050T-2

B1250T SF-3812TM125T-2

B2000T SF-3812TM200T-2
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https://www.bourns.com/docs/technical-documents/obsolete-parts/telefuse_obsolete.pdf
https://www.bourns.com/docs/technical-documents/obsolete-parts/telefuse_obsolete.pdf
https://www.bourns.com/support/contact
https://www.bourns.com/docs/product-datasheets/SF-3812TM-T.pdf
https://www.bourns.com/docs/product-datasheets/SF-3812TM-T.pdf
https://www.bourns.com/docs/product-datasheets/SF-3812TM-T.pdf



